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On the second day of Sports Week, the class of reception 

took part in a fun, exciting tennis session. During this time, 

the youngsters participated in some small, interactive 

games. They loved it and thought it was a great way to start 

their Tuesday. 

 

Reception child, Merida stated,  “I liked it! My favourite part was pretending that 

the ball was my pet and I was taking it for a walk with my tennis racket.” 

Another child, Albie commented how 

much he enjoyed balancing the balls 

on his racket.  

 

Their teacher, Mrs Bebbington, was overjoyed on how well the session 

went: “It was very good,” she saId. The children had lots of fun and 

also enjoyed it very much. They learnt lots of things such as batting, 

throwIng, catchIng and some basIc rules on how to play a game.”   

Everyone in the reception class behaved exceptionally with the coach. They 

all really liked their session at the tennis club. Moreover, if your child wants to 

start tennis you could go to the tennis court in Alsager. 

Many other classes have completed this fun sport, so           

continue reading to find out all about that. Also, every 

year we will continue the variety of fun activities! 


